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Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer
Sent: 14 December 2018 09:11
To: March, Jemma
Cc: 'Ottewell, Stephen (Capita)'; Phil Mileham
Subject: Response regarding Household Projections

Dear Jemma, 
 
With reference to your email to the Inspector on Tuesday 11th December regarding your 
query on the outstanding work on household projections. 
 
The Inspector would like to thank the Council for the information in relation to his request, it 
was not his intention to require significant further work at this stage of the examination.  On 
this basis, please be advised that the Inspector would simply like to know what the difference 
is between the 2014 household projections and the 2016 household projections are for 
Breckland. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 
 
 
 


